
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

DATE: June 5, 2020 
 

To: Interested Parties 
 

From: Vickie Schleuning, Executive Director 
 

RE: Cancellation of LMCD Regular Board Meeting 
 

The Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) Virtual Board Meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 10, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom has been cancelled. 

 
The next regularly scheduled Board meeting will be June 24, 2020, via Zoom. 

 
Questions can be directed to Executive Director Vickie Schleuning at 952-745-0789. 

CC: LMCD Board of Directors 
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